
 

Ref: PoppyAppeal2019/noc 
 
 
17th October 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
From Monday 21st October, poppies will be on sale within School in support of the Royal British 
Legion’s annual Poppy Appeal. 
 
In addition to the traditional style paper poppies, there will also be a limited number the below 
poppy products available for purchase: 
 

 
 
These items will be available from your child’s class teacher. Please ensure that your child is given 
the correct amount of money for any purchase as we will be unable to offer change. 
 
We appreciate your continued generous support to The Royal British Legion. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs. S. Davies 
Headteacher 


